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MEETING PUBLIC NOTICE  
Notification of Open Board Workshop and a portion of Executive Session Closed for reasons permissible under 

Section 610.021 of the Missouri Revised State Statutes. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the School District of Kansas City 33, Missouri d/b/a 
Kansas City Public Schools will hold the following Regular Board Business Meeting at the Board of 
Education building, 2901 Troost, Kansas City, MO. 64109 
 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 – 5:30 p.m. - EXECUTIVE SESSION OPEN - (Board Auditorium) 

 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 – 6:00 p.m. - EXECUTIVE SESSION CLOSED - (Seven Oaks Conf. Room)  
At any point during the meeting, the Board may go into Closed Executive Session for reasons permissible under Section 610.021 (1) 
(2) (3) & (13) of the Missouri Revised State Statutes. 
 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 - 6:45 p.m. – BUSINESS MEETING OPEN (Board Auditorium) 
The Board of Directors retains the right to return to a closed Executive Session for reasons permissible under Section 610.021 of the 
Missouri Revised State Statutes. 
 
 
Tentative Agenda:  Technology Update & Facilities Update 
 
Livestream at www.kcpublicschools.org/live 
 

Secretary of the Board of Directors  

Lisa Limberg 

816-418-7621 

816-294-4872 

board@KCPublicSchools.org 

 

Additionally, this Public Notice has been posted on the board in the vestibule at the Board of Education 

Building and online www.kcpublicschools.org & 

https://simbli.eboardsolutions.com/News/NewsLocal.aspx?S=228&NTID=3  
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